
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 1/02/2022 10:15:48 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

01/02/2022 

DR Todd Walton 
16 Alfred RD 
Brookvale NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

Dear Council, 

Along with strongly opposing the continued illegal increase of student numbers for the space 
available at St Augustine's campus, we note Council's extremely misleading letter that was 
mailed to the community. The letter that was mailed does not mention the works to be 
undertaken around our property at 16 Alfred Rd (corner of Gulliver St and Alfred Rd). How 
many affected parties read this mailed letter and decided it would not impact them, incorrectly? 

Council have already shown that they are implicit in the College's illegal developments - 
Council having admitted the College's work around our home was in breach of multiple 
development laws, but decided not to act on these breaches. What hope does the local, long- 
term, low residential community have that St Augustine's commercial interests are halted in the 
face of such severe adverse impacts? 

We resist this proposal in full. 

Sincerely, 
Dr Todd Walton 
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